
 

 

Ken Skates AM  
Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Infrastructure 

 

 

 

24 January 2017 

Dear Cabinet Secretary  

 

You will have recently received a letter from NUS Wales highlighting their concerns 

regarding the Welsh Government’s recent decision not to extend the My Travel 

Pass Scheme when the pilot comes to an end in March.  As you are aware a copy 

of this letter was also sent to the Children, Young People and Education 

Committee.  

 

The Committee considered the letter at its meeting on 18 January, and is 

concerned at the potential impact on young people of the decision to end the 

scheme.  To help inform the Committee’s consideration of this matter, could you 

please confirm what evaluation was undertaken of the effectiveness of the 

scheme, and on what factors you based your decision not to extend the scheme.  

 

Yours Sincerely  
 

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 


